
Induction Meeting 

Organized by: Department of Sanskrit 

Date: 29.08.2023 

Venue: Conference Hall 

The Department of Sanskrit organized the induction meeting to welcome the UG 

first year students. The meeting was chaired by the Principal, Dr. Pramilarani 

Behera. Dr. Padmaja Kabi Satapathy, HOD, Sanskrit welcomed the first year 

students. Dr. Pramilarani Behera advised the students to devote themselves to 

studies and discussed the importance of education. The students of the 

Department of Sanskrit were present in the meeting. 

 

 

 

 


